
Public Art Committee Meeting 

Feb.21, 2013 11:00 am 

 

 

The meeting was convened at 11:00 a.m. Members present were Sandy Bonney, 

Chair, Loree Pryce PWDS Director, Destiny Scwartz, Lea Ray, and Jan 

Richey.  The minutes of January 17, 2013 were approved. 

 

REGULAR AGENDA 

A. Fire Hydrant painting:  Loree brought up that the bonnets of the 

hydrants need to be of a regulated color to indicate water pressure to 

the fire department. She agreed to find out the needed color for the 

three hydrants proposed for the dog park.  Three hydrants will be made 

available for painting this month and Sandy proposed they should be 

Dalmatians.  Loree and committee members will inventory and collect 

acrylic brushes and paint.  A wire brush, primer, sealer and a Sharpie 

marker will also be needed.  Good luck with these.  I can t wait to see 

them. 

 

B. Murals:  After discussion, the committee decided that a realistic 

goal would be to renovate the wall of the pool enclosure, to design and 

paint the wall of the ramp at the skate park and to repaint the low wall 

on Chetco.  Loree agreed to investigate liability insurance for these 

projects and project V/A below. 

 

C. It was decided to submit a request for $7,500 as a budget and to 

investigate writing grants for additional funds.  

 

D. There was no information regarding aerial photos for the board 

room.  Sandy offered to contact Ross at the Pilot. 

 

INFORMATION/UPDATES 

A. Carpenterville Sign:  Jan reported that the sign is mounted on 

steel posts and the background is grey wood, probably Port Orford Cedar, 

which is unpainted and would not require paint.  The letters are raised 

as is the seagull, and could easily be repainted.  A letter for the mayor 

to review and present to the city council to be sent to South Coast 

Lumber was discussed. 

 

B. Wording for an ad in the Pilot:  After the insurance matter is 

settled, and when the murals are ready for paint, the wording for the ad 

will ask for volunteers to take on these tasks.  The ads will likely 

require City Council approval.  The parameters for these projects are 

ongoing, but development of the ad and the murals will be top priority 

items for future meetings.   

 

C. Artists:  Sandy is on the PBAA board and agreed to take our minutes 

to their board meeting and request their support.   

 

ADJOURNMENT- The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 

 


